
Minutes 
Hamilton Township Philatelic Society 

 Hamilton Township Free Public Library  
Hamilton, New Jersey  

May 17, 2016 
  

The May 2016 meeting of the Hamilton Township Philatelic Society was called to order by President 
Jeffrey Boyarsky at 7:15pm with the recital of the Pledge of Allegiance.  There were 18 members 
and 1 guest (Ed Grabowski) in attendance.  
 
Officer Reports  
 
Reading of the Minutes – In order to speed up the proceedings, it was agreed that the minutes 
from the previous meetings would be posted and placed on our website but not read.  
 
Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer Ron González was not present. President Boyarsky read the 
Treasurer’s Report.  As of April 23rd, the club treasury had a balance of $ 3,084.66. 
 
Old & New Business 
 
The election, schedule for the May meeting, was postponed until next month.   
 
Ken Steel reported that he received a thank you noted from John Hotchner for the 10lb 9oz 
package of stamps sent to the “Stamps for the Wounded” program. 
 
Sid Morganstin noted that he will be attending Jerusalem 2016 Multinational Stamp exhibition this 
November, and would be happy to postmark any covers. 
 
Arrangements for the NYC2016 stamp show were discussed. A number of members will be 
volunteering at the show, including helping in the set-up of the exhibits and in greeting attendees.  
There are still many volunteer activities available. See the NY2106 website.   
 
Adjournment 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm. The formal meeting was followed by a birthday cake for 
Milton Keiles and a presentation by Ed Grabowski on the use of the French Franchise Militaire 
(F.M.) stamps. 
 
Next Meeting  
 
Our next meeting will be held on June 21, 2016. We will have our semi-annual auction. 
 
Jack Sack (Secretary Pro Tempore)  
 


